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I support this bill as a member of the Our Future Organization and one of the Our 

Future Regional Leaders for Cleveland High School. I support this bill because I 

believe marginalized youth deserve the opportunity to be leaders and have their 

voices heard. With leadership opportunities open to these youths, diverse voices and 

perspectives will be heard. Youth voices are extremely important because we are 

inheriting this world and we are ambitious enough to create real change.  

Thank You 

Johanna Ritter West 


